
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

   

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 14th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Next week (Monday 19th – Friday 23rd June) is National Sports Week and as a school we would like to celebrate 

this by providing the pupils with the opportunity to participate in sports that they may not otherwise get the 

chance to do.  Pupils will also be competing in a selection of ‘team’ games’ and will earn points for their houses.  

 

Pupils and staff are invited to come to school in sports clothing all week. This does not need to be their 

Norwood PE kit but does need to be suitable to part in a range of activities. We are aware that Monday 

19th June is also a non-school uniform day for pupils and staff to bring in a donation (Sweets-Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 pupils & Bottles-Years 3-6 pupils) for the Summer Fete, please could this still be sports 

clothing due to the activities taking place on this day.  We will also have a special menu for Wednesday 21st 

June, please find attached in the email. 

 

Reception and Key Stage 1 

On Tuesday 20th June, Premier Sport will be coming into school for the day to work with all pupils in Reception 

and Key Stage 1.  Pupils will take part in Tri-golf and Curling.  Pupils will take part in one of these sports in the 

morning and the other in the afternoon.  

 

Key Stage 2 

Across the course of the week, in the afternoon, each class in Key Stage 2 will take part in a Boxercise session in 

the hall.  This will be led by Miss Hodgkins.  Boxercise is an increasingly popular sport and often captures the 

interest of those who do not enjoy engaging in other aspects of the subject.  

 

Wednesday 21st June 2023 – Whole School 

On Wednesday, the whole school will have the opportunity to enjoy a selection of inflatables on the school field 

within their year groups.  Pupils will get to try Human Table Football, Human Hungry Hippos and Tug of War.  

Please make sure your child has socks (with no grips on) in school to take part. 

 

In order for your child to take part on Wednesday and enjoy the inflatables, please complete the return 

slip below and send back via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk by Tuesday 20th June 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please ask.  

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                                Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead                                                Head Teacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s name:                                                                           Year group: ________________________                                 

 

I give / do not give permission for my child(ren) to use the inflatables on Wednesday 21st June 2023. 

 

Signed:                                                                                    (Parent/Carer)   Date: ______________________                                                 

 

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/
mailto:admin@norwoodschool.co.uk

